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COVID-19 RELIEF BILL UPDATES FOR DEALERS 

 

The U.S. Senate and House of Representatives overwhelmingly passed a $900 billion 
COVID-19 relief bill on Monday, December 21, 2020, that provides $600 stimulus payments 
to individuals, adds $300 to extended weekly unemployment benefits, and provides more 
than $300 billion in aid for small businesses. The legislation, the Consolidated Appropriations 
Act 2021, also ensures tax deductibility for business expenses paid with forgiven Paycheck 
Protection Program (PPP) loans, provides fresh PPP funding, makes Sec. 501(c)(6) not-for-
profit organizations eligible for loans for the first time, and offers businesses facing severe 
revenue reductions the opportunity to apply for a second loan.  
 

While this bill awaits the President’s signature, it's critical for both you and your CPA's to be 
familiar with how this relief package impacts your dealership. For a complete summary and 
general overview of this new relief package, CLICK HERE. 
 

_________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

NADA SUMMARY 

 

NADA prepared a summary of the key provisions of interest to dealers 
and dealership employees. In particular, the stimulus legislation clarifies 
that expenses paid for using Paycheck Protection Program (PPP) loan 
proceeds are deductible even when the loan is forgiven. NADA had 

strongly urged Congress to restore the full deductibility of such expenses for all PPP 
recipients before the end of the year.  
 

WEBINAR OPPORTUNITY ON RELIEF BILL  
 

The accounting firm BKD is inviting interested dealers and your CPA's to join them as they 
discuss the tax provisions in this round of stimulus funding, including what’s new for the 
Paycheck Protection Program extension and expansion of tax credits for 2021, and other tax-
related legislative developments that businesses and individuals should be aware of.  
 

The webinar is set for Monday, December 28, 2020 at 11 a.m.–12:30 p.m. Central time. To 
register for this webinar, CLICK HERE. 
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001A7s-mAStcv9PRxwP35KwjttheZTvJz_jT2RDfjoQ5BTqJnFVwjtFQB6pe9ufmGaBjGr9ESegThUjPfSVz75N2z1eOGCxWgiXhSqWEIYA5Zyf6x53F664BBFB0tWV1ZLNOb1-xRAkxSSF_IyyxG38FZ9AQA9cgNLtb7RARHPAz8MLYQLl-ulIe_UZvEDrl_RqWTFGmhYZW9ifJlYKYdx3pdvZVBOiRRYvBugxgA1T_eXnhrj86R03pP5RMafrhplw&c=5Z16vEAypHWkPrTWesx0CQg31Mna3ny2aH29YuRF-v55R2vvLO-Mvw==&ch=A01mjkqXsTfEuLNjsxNz5gwA5WMw2eknm7s0cz5WwZF5wP0315ds5g==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001A7s-mAStcv9PRxwP35KwjttheZTvJz_jT2RDfjoQ5BTqJnFVwjtFQB6pe9ufmGaBf09a260iyEjl18-kViinE4z6FbpANR560Jj-pwNZHjqCm-0Zipt-8lFj7Amm651ffnLmQUmDkyY9th_HUqNFAo7CWcfOuqG3XLBUdq5T9iWWW-VhSyhuy_6BHngQF-ss2a9nutHQZZ-aVF6GRUcPPKr5pl9XPSNMWFwZgcEsocft3xdoinJhHhxL-B6vI9f6Hefz59eg4z17jnmzsLrtYSp5pVaSbf5Y&c=5Z16vEAypHWkPrTWesx0CQg31Mna3ny2aH29YuRF-v55R2vvLO-Mvw==&ch=A01mjkqXsTfEuLNjsxNz5gwA5WMw2eknm7s0cz5WwZF5wP0315ds5g==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001A7s-mAStcv9PRxwP35KwjttheZTvJz_jT2RDfjoQ5BTqJnFVwjtFQB6pe9ufmGaB5wAmUYbQk2JVy7mNlK6oke3OgWXfCpJB451vOjazuZPYr6HmYkGu5bk2SG8KTm5tzxiG6lHDaLVZA4aUG8-VJKo69RrTsK0fCBV8BEmews0VsM1_jAs74Fo7u1zwBd2z6PudB3m0gPgzP7JByxEn7XtFb29oDBJTruKz8vEcqwc2uLt3S0xbM1Z73VKpV5r92mgC1SK59u8=&c=5Z16vEAypHWkPrTWesx0CQg31Mna3ny2aH29YuRF-v55R2vvLO-Mvw==&ch=A01mjkqXsTfEuLNjsxNz5gwA5WMw2eknm7s0cz5WwZF5wP0315ds5g==


 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH NOTICE 

 

The Arkansas Department of Health (DOH) reached out to AADA 
requesting assistance in reminding dealers of the Health Guidelines 
required for retail businesses. DOH investigators are currently 
responding to complaints against businesses, and it is critical that 
dealers comply with all guidelines.   
 

Please CLICK HERE for a copy of the information that DOH 
investigators are distributing to businesses. This information includes 

the Directive on Business Limitations as well as Guidance for Retail Businesses which will 
provide you with information on how you can protect yourself, your employees, and your 
customers.  
 

Primarily DOH is reminding all businesses of the three (3) core practices: 
 

• Wear cloth face coverings that completely cover your nose and mouth; 
• Watch your distancing and maintain 6-feet physical distance from other persons; 

and  
• Wash your hands or use a hand sanitizer with at least 60% alcohol. 

 

For information on required Mask Signage, CLICK HERE.  
 

For information on required Mask Signage, CLICK HERE.  
 

For more information on these requirements and signage, please visit 
www.healthy.arkansas.gov.   
 

Also, if you have any questions, please contact the COVID Call Center (1-800-803-7847), 
your Local Health Unit and ask to speak with your Environmental Health Specialist, or call the 
DOH office and ask for the Environmental Health Branch Chief at (501) 661-2171.  

_________________________________________________________________ 

 

 AADA HOLIDAY OFFICE HOURS 

 

The staff at AADA wishes each dealership a Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays.  
 

As a reminder, the AADA offices will be closed on Thursday, December 24 and Friday, 
December 25 in observance of the holiday. 
 

If you need to contact someone at AADA during this time, please feel free to call Greg 
Kirkpatrick at 501-590-2840. 

_________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

ADDITIONAL AND HELPFUL LINKS 

 

For additional information related to maintaining your dealership as safe, we would 
recommend monitoring updates from the CDC, OSHA, and the Arkansas Department of 
Health.  
  
Please go to our website for links to information your dealership needs at AADA coronavirus 
update.  
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001A7s-mAStcv9PRxwP35KwjttheZTvJz_jT2RDfjoQ5BTqJnFVwjtFQB6pe9ufmGaB08Ye3PKnN4DrDVhotq7jQ-zIgmw7Xuc-cY-YPzlNTXHN1NcWbzX1p3QebdcCI-ad6huu0GrfIkZwMOKXnNsHDwhYLgevVrsvyiy_TT2lVq4zf3pTspEXuCrzj5HxtuHpbgAKiXkEdNUqqxHTxFYsJRI15hDVyyjJd0ZxuoxMonE=&c=5Z16vEAypHWkPrTWesx0CQg31Mna3ny2aH29YuRF-v55R2vvLO-Mvw==&ch=A01mjkqXsTfEuLNjsxNz5gwA5WMw2eknm7s0cz5WwZF5wP0315ds5g==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001A7s-mAStcv9PRxwP35KwjttheZTvJz_jT2RDfjoQ5BTqJnFVwjtFQB6pe9ufmGaBwz4BuV_GZre_E5QIPTAMLg1k3EoeaANXHH42N8lK9f96EKkNtaP4qBdYvl5FbLkHk5ovzI1DdeTIJF8ACgWuWpW03f7A-t4wgQzGJozP-MnaFtnNFxvslKzwfpy28bwdHsI5VpSyRlfxwZLe-RNvDXddZBlOBHLk&c=5Z16vEAypHWkPrTWesx0CQg31Mna3ny2aH29YuRF-v55R2vvLO-Mvw==&ch=A01mjkqXsTfEuLNjsxNz5gwA5WMw2eknm7s0cz5WwZF5wP0315ds5g==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001A7s-mAStcv9PRxwP35KwjttheZTvJz_jT2RDfjoQ5BTqJnFVwjtFQB6pe9ufmGaBf1mSOgRUsFL2VYGApuciLrCwfVX3hhYXQlr6ZQkVVUJ3P5TxSWCO6lsclvVrDcBBLMGFpsInn-P_5pqYZFroCsoOXOGVTF75TzRNgfOBqqYotpc-fOI2unn900_fh2fHq57NbODohaiG8udUw2lKMX4WdnHZWBB-&c=5Z16vEAypHWkPrTWesx0CQg31Mna3ny2aH29YuRF-v55R2vvLO-Mvw==&ch=A01mjkqXsTfEuLNjsxNz5gwA5WMw2eknm7s0cz5WwZF5wP0315ds5g==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001A7s-mAStcv9PRxwP35KwjttheZTvJz_jT2RDfjoQ5BTqJnFVwjtFQB6pe9ufmGaBJ2NqKva8RCzGxjigCCLgbq1Z0LS-ZlxeLVMfdrB8FulXrWwPPLh4ZX8RFT2DI6RIi4qMiid3dn_9-j7NIogyTRCDOr0DpEXe&c=5Z16vEAypHWkPrTWesx0CQg31Mna3ny2aH29YuRF-v55R2vvLO-Mvw==&ch=A01mjkqXsTfEuLNjsxNz5gwA5WMw2eknm7s0cz5WwZF5wP0315ds5g==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001A7s-mAStcv9PRxwP35KwjttheZTvJz_jT2RDfjoQ5BTqJnFVwjtFQLHrjPDPotP1dZTe_elDvKnZnCSjtHzoUmAM96kU8zBl18Dj6_UoVsPH3keCp5AVAm03Qq7MDV73lC7z82MG_J7U6fAeHAtpBcWQ6_rY_Ao5ziqL0a9J-DuYZAzngwIU5PXTIk2zRWyx&c=5Z16vEAypHWkPrTWesx0CQg31Mna3ny2aH29YuRF-v55R2vvLO-Mvw==&ch=A01mjkqXsTfEuLNjsxNz5gwA5WMw2eknm7s0cz5WwZF5wP0315ds5g==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001A7s-mAStcv9PRxwP35KwjttheZTvJz_jT2RDfjoQ5BTqJnFVwjtFQLHrjPDPotP12NI0Zqmr6b9FLlYycGxuoay4lU9XlTHc8-bRiWSQoPbO6HQ7oBZd6sIrMl1jd4a8Q1cEWKhzmg--7vzIpS5Mb1EVfTAzCIWZuIr28ACHjbM=&c=5Z16vEAypHWkPrTWesx0CQg31Mna3ny2aH29YuRF-v55R2vvLO-Mvw==&ch=A01mjkqXsTfEuLNjsxNz5gwA5WMw2eknm7s0cz5WwZF5wP0315ds5g==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001A7s-mAStcv9PRxwP35KwjttheZTvJz_jT2RDfjoQ5BTqJnFVwjtFQM6BLGL2mIduZDmOaVDKD4fduUnrtt87H58hkZp-FUxvHSxncKVvefaAAcmgA7qOTYPJGoe97zp7JBX0i4sjkK0xBEKGKl2OdUAAJJGpY42THU-IPEruNxZXbUTvmxG8gCNFdxtlO1rrsdqldxKF92LZM09vt6IWwk18_9n4YL6Q&c=5Z16vEAypHWkPrTWesx0CQg31Mna3ny2aH29YuRF-v55R2vvLO-Mvw==&ch=A01mjkqXsTfEuLNjsxNz5gwA5WMw2eknm7s0cz5WwZF5wP0315ds5g==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001A7s-mAStcv9PRxwP35KwjttheZTvJz_jT2RDfjoQ5BTqJnFVwjtFQM6BLGL2mIduZDmOaVDKD4fduUnrtt87H58hkZp-FUxvHSxncKVvefaAAcmgA7qOTYPJGoe97zp7JBX0i4sjkK0xBEKGKl2OdUAAJJGpY42THU-IPEruNxZXbUTvmxG8gCNFdxtlO1rrsdqldxKF92LZM09vt6IWwk18_9n4YL6Q&c=5Z16vEAypHWkPrTWesx0CQg31Mna3ny2aH29YuRF-v55R2vvLO-Mvw==&ch=A01mjkqXsTfEuLNjsxNz5gwA5WMw2eknm7s0cz5WwZF5wP0315ds5g==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001A7s-mAStcv9PRxwP35KwjttheZTvJz_jT2RDfjoQ5BTqJnFVwjtFQAy1ul4Fv_RlDY20u-APIvEwXDkLME4G5z9XWUMOU32j9lcYd0Qp2u59S4_7XeFb-BxDnjHgtjiIbQr0eTNbuOpAnFxoO0HY3ntjKv0E4IQc7xUR6-rNrU_hksdKIHfyiw==&c=5Z16vEAypHWkPrTWesx0CQg31Mna3ny2aH29YuRF-v55R2vvLO-Mvw==&ch=A01mjkqXsTfEuLNjsxNz5gwA5WMw2eknm7s0cz5WwZF5wP0315ds5g==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001A7s-mAStcv9PRxwP35KwjttheZTvJz_jT2RDfjoQ5BTqJnFVwjtFQAy1ul4Fv_RlDY20u-APIvEwXDkLME4G5z9XWUMOU32j9lcYd0Qp2u59S4_7XeFb-BxDnjHgtjiIbQr0eTNbuOpAnFxoO0HY3ntjKv0E4IQc7xUR6-rNrU_hksdKIHfyiw==&c=5Z16vEAypHWkPrTWesx0CQg31Mna3ny2aH29YuRF-v55R2vvLO-Mvw==&ch=A01mjkqXsTfEuLNjsxNz5gwA5WMw2eknm7s0cz5WwZF5wP0315ds5g==


As a reminder, NADA has produced a tremendous amount of resources to help dealers and 
their operations during the coronavirus pandemic. The site and the links will be updated 
continuously; bookmark the address, and click on the links as you need them for the latest 
versions of everything CARES Act, SBA, PPP, Tax Relief and more. Please check it out here: 
https://www.nada.org/coronavirus/regulatory/.  

 

AADA will work to keep you updated on this situation, but a firm commitment to maintaining a 
safe and clean work environment for your employees and customers will help you navigate 
this health crisis. 
 

If you have any questions about this bulletin please don't hesitate to call, 501-372-2596, or 
email Greg Kirkpatrick greg@arkautodealers.com. 
 
 
 

 
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001A7s-mAStcv9PRxwP35KwjttheZTvJz_jT2RDfjoQ5BTqJnFVwjtFQK4Au6whJusLZjsvyFfNEkBMdbxG2qU7ZCnlMV_8ZuIe-bJ7oKEfEOqP3AYscv5rj3nhFnOg94dtB7a9AKvFqIcawQ2L0QCwrirzRDZpux0KGUvBLG05yzBFpfmUMdyWPw==&c=5Z16vEAypHWkPrTWesx0CQg31Mna3ny2aH29YuRF-v55R2vvLO-Mvw==&ch=A01mjkqXsTfEuLNjsxNz5gwA5WMw2eknm7s0cz5WwZF5wP0315ds5g==
mailto:greg@arkautodealers.com

